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Mayview Street Closed Through Friday, Citizens Advised to Use  

Whitfield Street To Access County Maintenance Departments 

FAYETTEVILLE, NC – Citizens who need to reach the Cumberland County Maintenance Departments are 

advised to use Whitfield Street to Camden Road to reach the departments. Mayview Street at Southern Avenue 

will be closed today until 5 p.m. and Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. The street is closed due to Fayetteville Public 

Works Department maintenance. The sign shop, central maintenance, print shop and carpentry shop are on 

Mayview Street. For more information, call (910) 678-7691. 
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